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New Restaurant Eating Place License - Timberline Farm - License 16191 

KPB 7 .10.010 provides for a mandatory Assembly review of applications for New Liquor Licenses 
at locations within the Borough. Accordingly, the attached application for a New Restaurant Eating 
Place License as filed by Franklin Donham dba Timberline Farm located in Sterling, Alaska, is 
being submitted to you for review and action. 

The Borough Finance Department has reviewed the application and has no objection to the New 
Restaurant Eating Place License based on unpaid taxes. The Planning Department has reviewed 
the application for proximity to churches and/or schools and has no objection to the new license 
based on location. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

cc: timberlinefarmak@gmail.com 

That the Assembly approve the issuance of the new 
restaurant eating place license requested by Franklin 
Donham dba Timberline Farm. 


